
 

NOTICE 

 

The walk in interview scheduled on 25/11/2013 for the post of Programmer on daily rated basis 

has now been rescheduled due to the cyclone “Leher” occurred on 25/11/2013. 

 

The revised date for the walk in interview for the above mentioned post is 09/12/2013. The 

candidates must report at 2.00 PM to SOVTECH office for verification of educational documents. 
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